
13/4/2020.  

Dear Parents and Children,  

I hope you and your families are all keeping well and enjoying spending time together at this 
time. We are now entering the third and final term of your child’s P1 and P2 year at school. With 
this in mind, I have compiled a range of digital resources to ensure your child can continue their 
learning achievements at home. I will require your support and input to do this as effectively and 
safely as possible. Therefore, can you please email me on ​jmccreesh887@c2kni.net ​so that I 
can provide you with log-in details and passwords to access these resources from home. I 
intend to monitor these resources each week and provide feedback as necessary to support 
your child’s learning at home. If you are unable to email me please ask someone to do it on 
your behalf and provide me with your phone number so that I can contact you and support you 
as necessary.  

I can see from Mathletics, that many of you are completing tasks and using the programme a 
great deal. Please try to keep this up. I have adjusted the settings on the ‘live online’ tasks so 
that it will be slightly more challenging now. Please let me know how your child is finding this. 
Also I have attached certificates award to children for reaching a high level of points for 
completing activities.  Well done children and keep up the great work! 

Also, I have attached log in details to the website of our Grow in Love Religion programme 
which is available and free to use during this time.  There are a range of videos and short 
stories for children to watch and some activities to complete. 

Finally, please continue working through workbooks that have been provided.  

Kindest Regards,  

Julie McCreesh.  

 
 



 


